

File 65 69 - 6181-62-93

5 12.4.14

14

March 8, 1993

N.S. Department of Environment P.O. Box 2107 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3B7

Attention: Mr. W.A. Coulter, P. Eng.,

Manager, Environmental Review

Re: Kelly Mountain Aggregate Quarry

Dear Sir:

In response to your letter of February 9, 1993, we wish to advise that, due to unsatisfactory market conditions and a generally poor economic climate, we are not proceeding with the environmental assessment report at this time. We do expect to present the report prior to October, 1994.

Trusting this is the information requested.

Yours very truly,

KELLY ROCK LIMITED

D.W. MacKenna.